
 

Beginning June 1st—July 31st Sasiwaans will have open   
enrollment and will be accepting new student applications. 
Please register your child ASAP.  
Returning student applications will be accepted starting:  
Tuesday, May 1st—June 1st for the 2018—2019 school year.  

Immersion School 
Open Enrollment 

2018-19 School Year 

Applications are accepted on a first come basis, please be sure your application is time 

stamped by  the office when submitting your application. 

Returning students have priority placement for the next school year.  Tribal members will be 

the next priority, tribal member descendants, and  then all other tribes will then be placed. 


